
 2025 Proposed Amendment to the Bylaws 

Introduction 
 
One proposed amendment to the Bylaws is presented in this section.  The proposed changes are 
introduced with a title contained within a box.  The titles are the same as those used on your 
ballot.  The existing language proposed to be deleted is in [brackets and struck through like this].  
Proposed language to be added is in bold typeface and underlined like this. 

 
 
Amending the bylaws to allow an annual 
meeting to be held within a two-month 
window instead of a single month provides 
added flexibility, increases scheduling 
options and may enhance member 
participation. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Amend the Bylaws as follows: 

 
ARTICLE III 

MEMBERS, MEETINGS AND ELECTIONS 
 

SECTION 1. Annual Meeting. The 
annual meeting of the members shall be 
held, as designated by the board of directors 
in the notice of meeting, on such convenient 
date, on or after May April 15 and not later 
than June 15 of each year, either (a) at such 
place or building in the Municipality of 
Anchorage, State of Alaska, or (b) by 
teleconference or other means of electronic 
communication that ensures all members 
participating can hear each other during the 
meeting. The purpose of the annual meeting 
shall be to elect directors, pass upon reports 
for the previous fiscal year, and transact such 
other business as may come before the 
meeting. Failure to hold the annual meeting 
at the designated time shall not work a 
forfeiture or dissolution of the Association. 
 

Extend the timeframe for the Annual 
Meeting 


